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Oregon has been a pioneer in ensuring the fundamental right to engage in free and 

fair elections. This attempt to eliminate voting by mail is clearly an attempt to 

disenfranchise thousands of Oregonians. There is no need based reason to consider 

these dramatic changes. This is an insulting waste of legislators time and I expect 

that this measure will be soundly rejected today. Thank you.  


